
 
 

ADDENDUM NUMBER FOUR 
 

 
September 22, 2020 

RFQu #20-913-29 
GRASS CUTTING SERVICES AT HANO VACANT PROPERTIES  
 
THIS ADDENDUM IS BEING ISSUED TO INCORPORATE THE FOLLOWING IN THE REFERENCED 
REQUEST FOR QUOTES. 
 
ITEM #1 WRITTEN QUESTION RECEIVED 
 
QI: There is a lot of trash and debris on the sites for an initial cut.  Will the 

contractor be required to haul trash and debris to the dump and include 
the cost for dumping, etc. in the bid?  

 
A1: No.  The cost for hauling trash and other debris shall not be included in your cost 

for services. Trash shall be removed from site prior to initial cut. 
 

As a component of bids for the initial cut, the contractor shall only be limited to 
removal of grass clippings from the site. 

        
Quotes must be received by the Housing Authority of New Orleans (HANO) in the 
Office of Procurement and Contracts by 2:00 p.m., local time on Thursday, September 
24, 2020.  All terms and conditions shall remain as stated in the original Request for Quotes. All 
addenda must be acknowledged.  
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